如此

Emily Burger

6886 Swabb Road

New Washington, Ohio 44854

May 16, 2023

To: Kevin Kimmel, Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my full-time position as speech-language pathologist at Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center at the conclusion of my contract for the 2022-2023 school year.

I made this decision, not because I am unhappy with the opportunities you have presented, but as a strategic career move. It has been a great pleasure working for MOESC at Galion City Schools this year and I am very grateful for the training and support I received to be successful in this position. I have been offered a full-time position at my alma mater and home district, Buckeye Central Local Schools, and have accepted the offer as I have been seeking a long-term position close to home.

If there is anything else I can do to assist with a smooth transition of responsibilities, please let me know. Thank you for the opportunity to work at Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center this past year. It has been a wonderful experience and I will highly recommend MOESC as an employer to all!

Sincerely,

Emily Burger